Email sent to GEC committee from Chair/Marshall on 09/17/14

[bookmark: _GoBack]From a former BIOL 210 student.  On GEC agenda for Thurs.
----------------------
Goodmorning Dr. Whittlesey, 
            I am petitioning to you in the hopes that I may count my BIOL 210 class for B2 credit. I began my college career as a Biochemistry major but after taking BIOL 210, I realized that I was no longer interested in pursuing that degree. I have since switched to Chemistry and did not continue on to take BIOL 211. The BIOL 210/211 sequence is required to complete the Biochemistry degree but it is not required for Chemistry. I would appreciate you considering this request so that I do not enroll in an additional 3units unnecessarily.
            Thank you

